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Project Update                                                                                            July 17, 2015 

  

  

CLOSED: 
• W. Ewing Alley 
• Ship Canal Trail 
• King County 

Environmental Lab 
parking lot 

 
OPEN: 
• 6th Ave NW 
• 3rd Ave NW  
• W. Ewing St  
 
DETOURS:  
• Pedestrians should use 

W. Nickerson St  

• Vehicles and bicyclists 
should use W. Ewing St  

• Please follow signs and 
instructions from 
flaggers 

 

W. Ewing Alley and Ship Canal Trail close the week of July 20 as pipe installation begins 

King County’s contractor for the Fremont Siphon will begin installing a 9-foot diameter pipe to connect the 
new siphon and the existing sewer system on July 20. W. Ewing Alley and the Ship Canal Trail will be closed 
between 6th Ave NW and 3rd Ave NW in Queen Anne while this work occurs (see map). Vehicles, cyclists, 
and pedestrians will be detoured to nearby streets through August.  

 

 

 

What to expect: 
• Work from 7:00 a.m. 6:00 p.m. weekdays 

• Road and trail closed at all times 

• Flaggers and signs to direct traffic 
around work area 

• Crews and equipment on and around the 
Queen Anne project site 

• Increased noise and activity near the 
project site 

 


